

White Bear Lake Area Schools School Board Meeting Highlights August 28, 2017 Regular Meeting

At the August 28, 2017 School Board Work-Study meeting of the White Bear Lake Area School Board, the following items were presented and discussed:

1. <u>Designing for Student Success</u>. A team of staff members consisting of Assistant Superintendent for Teaching and Learning Sara Paul, Brian Morris, Mandira Randall, Tim Schochenmaier, Cynthia Mueller, Leigh McGrath, Katelin Held and Jo Tate, shared progress on how key improvements have been made in preparation for this coming school year.

See the presentation <u>here</u>.

- 2. Out of School Time Programming Overview. Community Services Coordinator Christina Anderson and Principal Jason Healy presented two opportunities within Out of School Time Learning: the middle school FLEX program and K-5 summer school program. Parents Lisa Beecroft and Christina Hayden, along with student Devon Hayden joined the conversation in support of the programs.
- 3. <u>Overview of Strategic Plan Development</u>. Superintendent Kazmierczak and Angela Nelson provided an overview of the strategic planning development.

See the presentation here.

4. <u>Operating Levy Renewal</u>. Members of the administration, led by Superintendent Kazmierczak, provided an update on the Local Operating Levy Renewal informational campaign.

See the presentation <u>here</u>.

5. <u>Elementary Art Discussion</u>. Superintendent Kazmierczak and Assistant Superintendents Tim Wald and Sara Paul presented the draft contract with the Center for the Arts for the 2017-18 school year. A finalized agreement will be presented to the Board for action on September 11, 2017. The service provided and the overall cost of the program will remain consistent with 2016-17 school year levels.

Find Board packets and audio/video files of White Bear Lake Area School Board meetings here.